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COPE 491 – URGENT COMMUNIQUE 
(Wednesday October 14, 2015) 

 
There have been many rumours circulating 

throughout our offices….. 
please be advised that COPE 491 is NOT going on 

strike at this time! 
 

Should CSU go out on strike, COPE 491 members 
across Canada need to  

RESPECT THE CSU PICKET LINES. 
 

Please report to work as usual… 
 

COPE will contact the Employer indicating that our 
members are at work, but unable to get into the 

buildings due to picket lines set in place by CSU. 
 

Communication to all of our COPE 491 brothers and 
sisters will resume via personal email addresses you 

have provided during this process. 
 

Once again, the COPE 491 Bargaining Committee 
appreciates your support and solidarity during this 

time. 
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